

31 July 2018

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission Darrell Channing - Director Adjudication Branch CC Tanva Hobbs - 02 6243 1029 23 Marcus Clarke Street Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Channing,

Response to Collective Bargaining Notification CB10000454 lodged by Shellharbour City Council & Others - interested part consultation

LGI Ltd is pleased to be offered the opportunity to provide the ACCC with a response concerning the notification by Shellharbour City Council & Others (ISJO). We fully support the ACCC's involvement and notification of the collective bargaining process

LGI notes the proposed public benefits of this Collective Bargaining process. In relation to effect on competition - in respect of the Notification by ISJO, LGI does not consider the proposed Collective Bargaining as set out in the Notification will have any effect on competition. LGI raises no objection to the proposed Collective Bargaining conduct.

If you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Dean Wilkinson

Chief Financial Officer

LGI Limited

07 3711 2225

jessica.north@lgi.com.au